
From: Louise St John Howe louise@poservices.co.uk
Subject: South Staffordshire Local Plan Examination

Date: 14 January 2025 at 17:53
To: Louise St John Howe louise@poservices.co.uk

Good Afternoon, 

Following my email  of 3 January 2025  notifying you of the Inspector appointed to carry out the 
Examination of the South Staffordshire Local Plan, I would like to inform you that it has recently 
become necessary for  different Inspectors to be appointed for the  Examination. 

Inspector K Ford MSC MRTPI and Inspector C Dillon BA (Hons) MRTPI  have  replaced Inspector A 
Jordan BA (Hons) MRTPI with immediate effect. 

The Inspectors are currently appraising the Local Plan,  representations and evidence base  and I will 
be in contact with you again when I am able to give you further information on the next steps in the 
examination.

If you have any queries concerning the Examination  please get in touch with me and I will be happy 
to help.

Kind regards,

Louise
Louise St John Howe
Programme Officer,
PO Services
PO Box 10965,
Sudbury, Suffolk CO10 3BF
Phone:  07789-486419
Email:   louise@poservices.co.uk
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